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5th September 2024 

KS3 Residential 2025 – Osmington Bay 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am pleased to announce plans for a residential school Activity trip to Dorset on Monday 30th June 2025 – 

Wednesday 2nd July 2025 for our students in Year 7 & 8. 

This will be a 2-night, 3-day activity-packed visit, involving a wide variety of outdoor challenges and tasks, 

ranging from raft-building and canoeing across the lake to having a go on the zip-wire or the giant trapeze.  

The trip is being organised in conjunction with PGL, whose activity centres are licensed in the UK by the 

Adventure Activities Licensing Authority (AALA). 

The total cost of the trip is £420 and includes accommodation, transport, food, activity sessions, evening 

entertainment and travel insurance. 

This amount can be paid over 6 monthly instalments of £70 between September 2024 and February 2025, 

although the first of these will be an initial deposit to secure the places with PGL due by Friday 13th 

September 2024. 

Payments will be due as outlined below:- 

 Deposit of £70 by 6th September 2024 

 2nd Payment of £70 by 4th October 2024 

 3rd Payment of £70 by 1st November 2024 

 4th Payment of £70 by 6th December 2024   

 5th Payment of £70 by 10th January 2025  

 Final Payment of £70 by 7th February 2025 
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Please note, a space will not be allocated for your child until the deposit payment has been received.  

You will be able to sign up and make your deposit payment on Arbor from 4pm on Tuesday 3rd September 

2024. Sign up will close on Friday 13th September at 6pm.  

Withdrawal from the trip may incur loss of any payments made unless the reason for cancellation is 

covered by the travel insurance policy. 

I am sure you would agree that the success of such a trip depends on the good behaviour and self-

discipline of the pupils.  The school, therefore, reserves the right to refuse a place to any pupil whose 

school record is unsatisfactory. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cope 

KS3 Phase Lead 

 

 


